
Welcome to the 3rd Trimester!  We made it!  We are excited 
for our last Trimester!  We appreciate all the patience from 
the last couple weeks due to our amazing snow storms!  Our 
custodians have worked tirelessly plowing snow and trying 
to keep our sidewalks clear.  We have some pretty incredible 
bus drivers that make sure our students arrive safely to 
school in all kinds of weather!  We owe a huge thank you to 
them for all they do!!   

March Newsletter 
Newsletter Date 

Upcoming 
Events 
 

March 8  Young 

Writers & Artist 

Fest 

March 12  Daylight 

Savings! 

 

March 14-15  Ele-

mentary Tours   

 

March 16  Thermal 

Fisher After School 

 

March 17  No 

School!  St. Patricks 

Day! 

 

March 20-23  8th 

Grade registration. 

 

 

March 27-March 30 

HOPE WEEK! 

 

Spring Break April 

3-7 

South Cache Middle School 

 

We are super excited to share with you our new  

mural in the cafeteria!  Below is a picture of the  

Student Ambassadors at the unveiling! 

Registration:  

8th graders going into High  School have registered.  If your stu-

dent missed it or if you have any questions, contact the counseling 

department. 

7th graders going into 8th grade will be registering the week of 

March 20th. 

6th graders coming into 7th grade will receive a packet at their ele-

mentary school with all the registration information!   



March Reading Madness! 

     Spring has to be coming soon because it is time for our March Reading Madness here in the Li-

brary!  March Reading Madness will begin Monday, March 6th with our Sweet 16 lineup of books in 

the Library.  Each week students will read as many of our March Madness books as they possibly 

can.  Monday is the official day to check out your books and they must be turned in and voted upon 

on the following Friday.  We’ll eliminate books each week until we get our March Reading Madness 

Champion book, which the students of South Cache will have chosen, by the end of March!  The 

more books students read, the better chance they have to win lunch in the Library from McDon-

ald’s with a few friends!  The winners will be drawn at the end of March and lunch will be in the 

Library before spring break.  If you’re interested in the list of books that are in the March Reading 

Madness competition, stop in the Library and grab one.  Good luck to everyone! 

 

South Cache Parent/Volunteer Organization 

***A BIG thank you to the parents and guardians who made and provided soups, rolls and treats 

for last month’s Parent Teacher Conference.  It is very appreciated!!   

The Friends of South Cache is looking for Parents and Guardians to be on our committee for 

the 2023-2024  school year.  Commitment is no more than 10-15 hours/year.  We need  your 

input and skills!  Contact Kiera Thomsen if you are 

interested.  kieralynt@outlook.com 

Congratulations to the 
students that will be 
attending the Young 
Writers & Artist 
Festival on March 8th! 

     March Student of the Month! 

Congratulations to our Amazing Spartans! 

Asa Brenchley, Dawson Jewell, Ivy Fenton  

& Natalya Nava!!   

**Latino In Action students are 

attending the Spring Conference 

at Weber State University on 

March 6th.  On March 27th the 

Dual Language Immersion stu-

dents and Latino in Action stu-

dents are invited to attend USU 

to the annual USU Language 

Fair.    Mark your calendars!! 


